
 
CHILD PROTECTION 

PROCEDURES 

I have a concern about my 

child/a child’s safety 

I can talk to the class 

teacher 

If I am still concerned I can talk to 

the Designated Teacher for Child 

Protection: 

 Mrs McNeice/DDT Mrs Goodwin 

If I am still concerned I can talk/write 

to Chairperson of the Board of 

Governors:  

 Mr Phelim Marrion 

At any time I can talk to the 

 Social Worker: Tel:0800 7837745 

 or the PSNI Public Protection Unit:              

0845 600 80000 

 

 


